
Hello Governor,
My name is Joe McNeal and I am a deputy sheriff and also a school resource officer for my local school.  I work 
counseling, teaching and the traditional law enforcement duties in the school.  This has been the toughest job I 
have ever loved, getting to know the kids.  After 4 years, I was given an award from the student body for what I 
do!  This award exceeds any award I have ever received in law enforcement. 
The reason I am writing is I am always looking for new ways to get kids to see other views.  Would it be possible to 
get a letter or picture from you with words of advice or encouragement for the kids written on it and signed?  I 
would be happy to pay for the picture or letter and also the postage.  
Governor, I find it important to have the young people I work with, learn from our nations leaders!  To succeed to 
the highest ability I expect that you may have a golden rule or a piece of advice that has influenced you in your 
great career.
As a supporter, I hope you don't mind that a friend new this and found your email and gave it to me.  I would be 
happy to verify I am who I say I am.  Please just let me know what the costs are and a return address.  I will also 
send you my card.   Thank you for your time!
My address is:

 
Deputy Joe McNeal
18580 Mullan Road
Frenchtown, Montana  59834

 
Thank you again!!
Joe


